
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

April 14, 1998 

 

 

To:  Gary G. Grindler 

Deputy Assistant Attorney General 

 

From:  T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director and General Counsel 

 

cc:  David J. Anderson, Esq. 

Art Goldberg, Esq. 

Carlotta P. Wells, Esq. 

 

Subject: Issuance of Subpoena to Lawrence Schiller 

 

We look forward to our meeting with you at 4:30 this afternoon.   

 

In order to give you some advance notice of our perspective on the issue of the Lawrence Schiller 

subpoena, I am enclosing a draft letter that we are preparing for Mr. Hunger.  If it is at all possible, 

we would much prefer resolving the issue in our discussions today rather than spending additional 

time and resources researching and preparing a final version of the letter. 


